
 

 

 

 

National  
Health & Safety Week

Building on success
A second joint National Week of Health & Safety Activity  

will be taking place Sunday 2 to 8 April 2017

Network Rail and the Trade Unions are endorsing another week of joint 
activity, when all recognised safety representatives and responsible managers; 

in all roles, shifts and functions are encouraged to plan specific joint activity 
around Reporting and Closing out Close Calls

Contact your local Trades Union Health and Safety Representative  
for more information, and look out for our National Health  

and Safety Week leaflets.

Close Calls Closed – Collaboratively
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